
   Holy Family Catholic High School 
   

Virgin’s Lane, Thornton, Liverpool L23 4UL.  
  Tel: 0151 924 6451 

  Headteacher:  Mr M Symes BA(Hons), NPQH 
 

Monday, 07 October 2024 
Dear Parent,  
 
We are welcoming Ofsted into the school on Tuesday 8th - Wednesday 9th October 
and look forward to showing them all the fabulous work that your children do 
everyday in school. We would appreciate it if you took a few moments to complete 
the parent survey on this link: 
 

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk. 
 
Please encourage your son or daughter to complete the pupil survey, pupils have 
their link on Class Charts.  
 
In addition, please support us by ensuring that your child attends school on time 
tomorrow with all the correct equipment and uniform. We are very proud of the 
school and the community it serves, and hope that over the next couple of days the 
inspectors get to see that too.  
 
Please see the attached letter from Ofsted notifying the school of our inspection. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Mrs K Parker 
 
 
 

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/

